Franklinton Board of Commissioners Budget Workshop May 4, 2017 Franklinton Annex Building

Mayor Art Wright called the Franklinton Board of Commissioners budget workshop to order at 7:00 p.m.

Those present were Mayor Art Wright; Commissioners John Allers, Anita Fuller, Alvin Holden and Brad Kearney; Town Manager Tammy and Town Clerk Kim Worley.

Others present were Police Chief John Green and Street Supervisor Tim Jacobs.

Absent were Commissioner Johnny Mitchell and Code Enforcement Officer Henry Gupton.

Town Manager Tammy Ray presented the proposed 2017-2018 budget to the Board for them to see the proposed expenditures and revenues. The Board reviewed the budget and discussed line item by line item.

Tammy Ray stated she was still working on fine tuning the budget and looking at the figures the Town has received and waiting for. She stated it will be some changes made before the next budget meeting.

After more discussion, Mayor Wright closed the workshop.

Respectfully Submitted;

ART WRIGHT

MAYOR

KIMIWORLEY

TOWN CLERK